
Outreach Following Application Denial 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for considering my application for [Position/Program Name]. I appreciate the time 

and effort you and your team invested in reviewing my candidacy. 

While I was disappointed to learn of my application's denial, I am eager to understand more 

about the decision process. I would greatly appreciate any feedback you could provide on my 

application and areas where I may improve. 

I remain very interested in [Company/Program Name] and would welcome any opportunities to 

engage further or to apply again in the future. Thank you once again for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your LinkedIn Profile or Website (if applicable)] 


